CAMPLIN

Environmental Services, Inc.

March 28, 2025

Libertyville School District 70
1381 W. Park Street
Libertyville, IL 60048

Attention: Stacey Bachar, Assistant Superintendent of Finance & Operations
Subject: Asbestos Removal Bid Summary — Rockland School
Hi Stacey,

On March 20, 2025, we opened bids for the asbestos removal at Rockland School in June 2025.
Five qualified asbestos abatement companies provided bids for the work. Husar Abatement was
the low bid for a total of $121,800. Husar Abatement has worked for the District in the past at
Rockland School. I am recommending that asbestos work be awarded to the lowest qualified
bidder, Husar Abatement.

A summary of the bids is attached for your reference. Please contact my office with any
questions.

Cordially,

Jetf

Jeffery C. Camplin, CSP, CIT
President
Illinois licensed asbestos professional #100-00091

9575 West Hi&gins Road e Suite 450 @ Rosemont, Illinois 60018
Telephone (847)-292-1190 e Fax (847)-837-1852 @ Email mundycamp@aol.com
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